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Theresa Buchan _ 9 January 2023 at 13:23
Reply-To: Theresa Buchan [N

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

9th January 2022

Dear Sir,

| am writing to strongly object to a new development at Brooklands Farm, South Street, Whitstable. The infrastructure is
not adequate now and will surely ground to a halt when more new houses are built. The schools and doctors are under
strain and last year we had a water shortage so the demands will be that much more.

Please register our objections.

Yours faithfully

Mr. Keith and Mrs Theresa Buchan
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